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MAIA GROUP COM. EQUIPAMENTOS MEDICO HOSPITALAR EIRELI

Aug 3rd, 2022. 

To whom it may concern, 

We recognize that a key requirement to participate in the UN
Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of the
document labeled as Communication on Progress (COP),
consisting of statement from the company’s CEO compromising
for continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of
practical actions regarding the principles of the UN Global
Compact, and measurements of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to
our organization being an small business. We have a small
structure and our team is busy in our projects that are the base for
our financial balance.

We are here asking for a delay of the due date in order to be able
to post a COP that describes our company’s efforts and progress to
implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP
report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by
december 02nd, 2022 at the latest. 

Sincerely yours,

Carlos Eduardo Maia
President of Maia Group


